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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  November 15, 2018 
 
TO:   Local and Intermediate School District Superintendents 
  Public School Academy Directors  
 
FROM:  Kyle L. Guerrant, Deputy Superintendent 
  
SUBJECT:  Bus Inspections and Pupil Transportation Contractors 
 
 
Section 39 (7) of the Pupil Transportation Act 187 of 1990 requires any company 
providing school bus services to verify in writing that the buses used by the 
contractor have passed state police bus inspection.  Contractors are to provide the 
results of their inspections within 30 days of completion by the Michigan State Police.   
 
Any questions concerning pupil transportation should be addressed to Ken Micklash 
at michlashk@michigan.gov or 517-241-5383. 
 
cc:  Michigan Education Alliance 
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